
 

 

Withinfields’ Newsletter - 23.5.25 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Events coloured in green are either those 
which are funded by our enrichment pot or 
events that contribute to the pot as 
fundraising.  Thank you for your support. 

BUN SALES – 50p 
We hold a bun sale on Fridays at playtime.  
We ask for donations of buns from a 
different class each week as detailed below.  
Proceeds from these sales go into our 
Enrichment pot which funds trips and 
special events for all children. 

TOAST ROTA – 50p 
Children can purchase toast each week by 
bringing 50p on their day as detailed below 
or payment can be made via School 
Gateway at any time.  This will be provided 
at playtime. 

2nd June - Return to school Date Class to bring 
buns 

Monday  Reception and 
Nursery 

23.5.25 Denmark 

6.6.25 Germany Tuesday Years 1 & 2 

13.6.25 Italy 

20.6.25 Greece Wednesday Years 3 & 4 

27.6.25 Netherlands 

4.7.25 Sweden Thursday Years 5 & 6 

11.7.25 Austria 

School Dinner Menu 
Although we aim to serve this menu next week, sometimes stock availability means that it does have to be altered at short notice. 

 Main Vegetables Sandwich Side dish Desserts 

Monday Fish fingers 
Vegetarian 
Sausage roll 

Peas 
Salad bar 

Tuna sandwich 
Chicken wrap 

Potato wedges Strawberry smoothie 
Fresh fruit 
Yoghurt 

Tuesday Macaroni cheese 
Pasta bolognese 

Mixed vegetables 
Salad bar 

Tuna sandwich 
Chicken wrap 

Garlic bread Chocolate fudge cake 
Fresh fruit 
Yoghurt 

Wednesday Chicken fillet 
Quorn fillet 

Carrots 
Broccoli 
Salad bar 

Cheese sandwich 
Ham wrap 

Roast potatoes 
Yorkshire 
pudding 

Jam sponge 
Fresh fruit 
Yoghurt 

Thursday Chicken burger 
Quorn burger 

Sweetcorn 
Salad bar 

Cheese sandwich 
Ham wrap 

Diced potatoes Biscuit 
Fresh fruit 
Yoghurt 

Friday Pizza 
Quorn nuggets 

Baked beans 
Salad bar 

Cheese sandwich 
Chicken wrap 

Chips Icecream tub 
Fresh fruit 
Yoghurt 

 

 



 

Buns and Toast Sponsor of the week 
We are delighted that J B Electrical have donated funds to ensure that all children can have a bun and toast 
that would like one for this week.  Thank you! 
 
If you have a company that would like to sponsor a week or you wish to do it as a family, please let me know 
on ClassDojo or via email and I can let you have details of how to pay.  You can use it as an opportunity to 
raise awareness of your business through being named in the newsletter, take the credit yourself or ask to 
remain anonymous.  We just have 6 weeks that need sponsorship! 

 
News from this week 
Nursery tip to Lotherton Hall 
Thanks to the contributions made throughout the year by parents for buns and toast and through other 
fundraising events, the Nursery children enjoyed a trip to Lotherton Hall yesterday.  They spent some time 
exploring the forest and also enjoyed looking at various animals.  Miss Kitson and the Early Years’ staff were 
very impressed with their behaviour! 
 
Talent Show 
Staff, parents and children thoroughly enjoyed our annual talent show this week.  All acts were incredibly brave 
to perform on the stage and had clearly spent lots of time practising.  I was impressed by every single one of 
them!  Many thanks to all the parents who purchased tickets and created such a lovely atmosphere with their 
clapping and cheering.  Your support has added more than £200 to the Enrichment pot.  Thanks must also go 
to all the staff that gave up their time to support the children and, of course, present the staff act which is never 
quite to the same standard as the children’s!   
 
The online voting led to the winner being chosen as our youngest performer, Toby from Reception, who 
created a wonderful rendition of ‘Pure Imagination’ dressed as Willy Wonka himself!  Huge congratulations to 
him! 
 
Information for after half term 
Return to school 
There is no training day and therefore we do return on MONDAY, 2nd June.   
 
Y4 Family Learning 
Year 4 children can invite an adult, parent or grandparent, to their Family Learning event making biscuits on 
Thursday after half term at 8.40am.  The session will be finished by 10am so that the children can prepare for 
going swimming.  We look forward to seeing you! 
 
New Parents’ Information Session 
Parents of children coming into Reception or Nursery in September should have received an invitation to the 
information session on Thursday, 5th June from 5pm - 6.30pm at school.  This is a drop in session so feel free 
to come at any time from 5pm to 6.30pm.  Please bring your child’s birth certificate if we haven’t had sight of it 
already. 
 
Other information 
Advanced notice for Y6 parents 
Our Education Mental Health Practitioner, Katie Reddington, is running workshops for the Year 6 children on 
Tuesday 24th June to prepare them emotionally for transition and to aim to alleviate any worries that they 
have.  We are aware that sometimes parents of Year 6 children also have worries and therefore she has 
offered to run a parent drop-in on the same day at the end of school for any Year 6 parents that wish to drop in 
to talk about concerns that they have about transition for their child.  Katie has lots of knowledge about sources 
of support for parents and so please consider coming if you feel you need any support. 



 
 
Improving Attendance Information 

Do school provide work if I take my child on holiday? 

We do not provide work for children who are taking holidays during term time.  Children learn through taking 
part in the lessons which involve direct teaching, discussions with other children and adults in class, practice of 
skills and application of the skills through different means and through group and individual tasks.  It is not 
possible to set work that gives them the learning opportunities that they miss when they are on holiday.  
 
It is, of course, useful to ensure that your child reads regularly while away, particularly if they are still 
developing their fluency.  You can also practise skills like times tables or number facts to 10 and the spelling of 
common words. 
 
Special Educational Needs and Disabilities information 
I have received information about a service provided by the NHS which supports families with Emotional 
Health and Wellbeing.  It is called ‘In our place’ and can be found at www.inourplace.co.uk.  There are online 
courses as well as other sources of information and it covers supporting children from 0 years old to 19+ years 
old.   
 
Although I have placed this under the heading of Special Educational Needs and Disabilities due to there being 
children on our SEND register who have emotional difficulties, it is a service that may be useful to lots of 
families. 

http://www.inourplace.co.uk

